
April 3rd, 2020

In light of the announcement made today by Premier Ford regarding all non-essential construction sites 
being shut down effective April 6th, 2020, we will be following suit with this measure and shutting 
down all non-essential projects as well in order to be in compliance with this Provincial Order.

Pollard Enterprises Ltd. is suspending operations on all non-essential projects as defined by the 
Provincial Government as of Monday April 6th, 2020.

If an emergency situation arises, we will be able to mobilize and have a service crew on site to address 
it. Please contact either;

- Jamie Pedra - jamiepedra@pollardroofing.ca - 416-990-0333
- Carlos Arezes - carezes@pollardroofing.ca - 416-990-6425

Once a firm time-line is given regarding when we can return to work on non-essential projects, we will 
provide an update for these types of projects.

We trust and hope that you understand the position we are in and that you will do what you must to 
protect yourself and your family during this difficult time as will we all here at Pollard Enterprises Ltd 
as well.

Sincerely,

Jamie Pedra 
President of Operations
Pollard Enterprises Ltd.
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